
                 
 

Friday 10th September 2021 |  Week 9 Term 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye 

on our school app 

for regular updates 

and information. 

Dear Dubbo West Community 

I have absolutely loved the photos coming in of our beautiful students learning from home. To see their beautiful smiling faces and the 

wonderful work that they’ve been doing makes my day. Please keep those photos coming through the app. I would particularly like to 

thank Miss Parsons for putting together our community page and ensuring that the learning from home packs are uploaded each week.  

Staff are currently working through various digital platforms to see which is most user friendly for our families as we continue learning 

from home for the rest of the term. This data from this will be collated and used to guide further sessions.  

As we are currently still sitting in Level 4 restrictions, I would like to remind parents that the school is open for the children of essential 

workers who have no other care available. I would also ask that parents continue to wear masks when dropping off and picking up their 

children. Please do not proceed past the sign in desk unless absolutely necessary. An executive member of staff will be in attendance in 

the morning should you need to let the school now anything. Our phones are being monitored off site to restrict the number of people 

on site as per the guidelines. Please leave a message if you call or message on the app and the most appropriate person will get back to 

you shortly. 

At this stage it appears that students will start to return to school from the 25th October in a graduated return. I will provide more     

information around what this will look like closer to the date when we have more concrete advice. 

I would like to thank each and every one of you for your continued support of our teachers and school. Stay safe and I look forward to 

the day when we are all able to see each other again.  

Regards, 

 

Eileen Day  

Principal 

 

 

 
 



                 
 



                 
 



                 
 


